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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter in response the the current mapping of forestry. 

I am a father of four and have owned my own business in California for 25 years.  

As a parent and avid adventurer, I spend a lot of time in the wilderness. 

I feel that more are should be opened up for riding our snowmobiles.  

We are already limited to where we can ride.  

Snowmobiling leaves very little of a foot print on wilderness. They are driven over a foot minimum of snow and in

areas of desolation.  

I have been riding myself for over 17 years and have not seen any kind of negative impact on our wilderness. 

I call it our wilderness because as a citizen of the United States we are entitled to this area. 

This activity is very family oriented and brings community together.  

Therefore I feel more area should be opened up for riding over snow mobiles. 

Respectfully speaking,

Dave Miller

 


